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Tuesday 17 May 2022
Dear Parents
RE: End of year arrangements for Year 6 Leavers

| cannot believe that the year 6 pupils will be leaving Grange Park so soon! See below the exciting
plans we have in place for the children.

Natural History Museum

As part of the children’s learning in science they will have the wonderful opportunity to visit the
Natural History Museum. We will be travelling by coach and will be asking some parents to volunteer
to accompany us to the museum.

- 6th June: Kandinsky and Monet
- 7th June: Lowry and Picasso

Sports Day
Just to let you know that you are invited to come along to Sports Day. The Year 6 event is on
Wednesday 22 June (9:15 - 10:45am) weather permitting.

Year 6 Performance
The children have begun practising their Year 6 Performance of ‘Aladdin’. Please see dates and times
to choose from:

e Tuesday 5 July 1:30pm
e Wednesday 6 July 5:00pm

The performance will last approximately 1.5 hours. A parentmail will be sent out in due course for
you to select the performance you would like to come and see.

PGL

We are heading to PGL on Monday 11 July. Further information will be sent out in another
ParentMail with more details about the trip. Those children not attending, will be participating in an
action packed week of activities at school.

Year 6 Leavers Event
We have organised a year 6 leavers event on the school field for the children on Thursday 21 July
(during the school day) for children only. The event will consist of:
® A barbeque organised by the Pantry. This will be instead of the children’s normal lunch on
the day and will be payable via the online Pantry system (£2.57 - unless you are entitled to
FSM). Please select your preference on the Pantry system.
e large inflatables will be set up on the field for the children to enjoy! This will consist of a
bungee run, assault course and a pirate slide. This will be payable via Parentmail.
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o The children will also be presented with their yearbooks.
o The cost for the inflatables and the yearbook will be £12.50.

We really want to make sure these final stages are exciting and memorable for the children, as they
have been such great students at the school. | know that the children will have lots of fun together
during these final weeks, marking the end of this milestone!

Best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



